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To whom it may concern, 

 

I just want to say that I oppose SB210.  

 

Voting by mail gives everybody the chance to vote. This includes people that work, 

people without regular transportation, people with disabilities, people who can't find 

or afford child care.  

 

There is nothing easier than sitting in a comfy chair and taking the time to actually 

research who and exactly what you are voting for or against while you have your 

ballot in front of you. 

  

You get to decide when and where that is, not some politician who thinks that it’s 

okay to make you take a day off from work, drive halfway across town and then stand 

in long lines for hours because there aren’t enough poll stations or poll workers. All  

while  “patriots” try to intimidate and threaten you just for showing up.  

 

Keep vote by mail a protected right in Oregon. Keep our election process safe and 

easy for everyone. 

 

Kathleen Wilding 

 


